
Audubon Development Plan Update 
JUNE 17, 2025 PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE COMMENT FORM 

 
Please offer any thoughts that you feel were not captured during the public open house or other 

input you wish to convey to the Town or consultants regarding this project. 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Mail or email your response to:  
 

Gary Palumbo, Planning Department  
Town of Amherst 
5583 Main Street 

Williamsville, NY 14221 
gpalumbo@amherst.ny.us  

 

Thank you for your input!  

mailto:gpalumbo@amherst.ny.us

